
 

95th Birth Anniversary of Father of the Nation  
and national Children’s day 2015 

 

    

The Embassy of Bangladesh in Washington, 

D.C. will observe the 95th birth anniversary of 

Father of the Nation Bangabandhu Sheikh 

Mujibur Rahman and National Children’s Day 

on Tuesday, 17 March 2015 in a befitting 

manner. In this connection, detailed programs 

have been chalked out which include essay 

writing and drawing competition for the 

Bangladeshi students, discussion meeting on 

the life and works of Bangabandhu and special 

prayers. 

 

 

 

 

PROGRAM DETAILS 

 Essay Writing Competition (for the students of 9-12 grade) 

Subject   : “Bangabandhu and the emergence of Bangladesh” 
Total Words  : 1000 (Bangla or English) 

Deadline  : Friday, 13 March 2015 

Mailing Address  : Mr. Toufique Hasan 
     Counsellor (Political & Cultural) 

     Embassy of Bangladesh 
     3510 International Drive NW  

  Washington DC 20008 
 

 Drawing Competition (for the students of 3-8 grade) 

 
Subject   : “Beautiful Bangladesh” 

Date & Time  : Saturday, 7 March 2015, 10:30 – 11:30 A.M. 
Place   : BCCDI-Bangla School 

     2700 S. Lang Street, Arlington, VA 22206 

 
 Discussion Meeting and prize distribution among the Winners 

 

Date & Time  : Tuesday, 17 March 2015 at 5:30 P.M. 

Place   : Bangabandhu Auditorium 
     Embassy of Bangladesh 

     3510 International Drive NW,  

  Washington DC 20008 
 

                        (Light dinner will be served) 

Note: Drawing papers will be provided only for drawing competition. Please enroll your name for both 

drawing and essay competitions with the Embassy by Friday, 6 March 2015 by email at 

toufiquehasan@yahoo.com  (Name, Parents’ name, age, grade, school name, copy of passport, telephone 

number, email address, 1 copy passport size photograph required for enrollment) 

 

THE PROGRAM IS OPEN TO ALL. PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR PARTICIPATION BY EMAIL 

mailto:toufiquehasan@yahoo.com

